
Commodore’s 2022 Annual Report 

      The 2022 Season we had both basin open with many members enjoying boating and the 

social atmosphere of the club. The social events of the club were the Chester picnic, Catfish 

Tournament at Agawam and Sunday night socials at Agawam. 

      I would like to thank the Executive Officers: Vice Commodore Gary Smith, Agawam Rear 

Commodore Ed Kelley, Rear Commodore Chester Jeremy Sawyer, Secretary Tina Lankowski, 

Treasurer Dave Lankowski and the Board of Directors: Mat Wright, Dan Merli, Dave Jenks, 

Steve Bouniconti, Mike Morassi and Wayne Harrington for their time to make this club a great 

club and to work so smoothly. 

     Our Membership Committee was busy as usual bring in more members than we lost. Thank 

you, Donna and Karl, for your many hours working with our new members. 

     On a personal note, a special thank you to Jeremy Sawyer for his 6 years as Rear Commodore 

Chester, Tina Lankowski for her 4 years as Secretary and Dave Lankowski for his 3 years as 

Treasurer and 3 years as a Board of Director, I would not or could not have done this job for so 

long without your help. 

     I would like to thank our 2023 Board Members for volunteering and wish them a smooth and 

uneventful year. I wish everyone a safe and healthy 2023. 

 

 

Respectfully summitted, 

 

 

Butch Wagner 

 

 

      


